From: Aol!

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)

Subject: File No. 230285

Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 6:45:52 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources

Ms. Angela Calvillo Clerk of the Board, City Hall 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Ms. Calvillo,

I am GREATLY OPPOSED to the establishment of a CANNABIS RETAIL USE (D.B.A. GREEN MIRROR) at 800 Taraval Street, San Francisco, CA 94116.

I am a elderly who have lived in my house for 47 years and I intend to stay here till I die. With just the thought of having a Cannabis Retail store near me makes me tremble. I know that I will be like a prisoner in my own home, scared of what will happen the moment I step out of my door. Yes, I enjoy walking around, going to St. Cecilia for mass and seeing all the children walk to school or to their Karati lessons, going to Safeway, to the bank, to the restaurants, this place is heaven for me! I have everything in here.

I come to know that there are already many CANNABIS RETAIL STORES in the City and that it could be ordered to be delivered in the homes of those who needed it for medical reasons, this place is a residential area, many children and teens around due to the many schools close by, I dread the thought of their future, these children, the future of our nation!

I have been praying that the Board of Supervisors of the City and County of San Francisco will change their decision and DISAPPROVE the proposed plan of establishment of a CANNABIS RETAIL USE in 800 Taraval Street, San Francisco.

Hopefully yours, Virginia N. Fabi Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad From: <u>Jason Vuong Do</u>
To: <u>Adam Bink</u>

 Cc:
 Low, Jen (BOS); Board of Supervisors (BOS)

 Subject:
 Re: Comment-April 18 hearing-Green Mirror

 Date:
 Tuesday, April 11, 2023 10:07:11 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Agreed!

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 11, 2023, at 09:14, Adam Bink <adambink@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Angela and Jen,

As someone who lives directly across the street, and a constituent in Supervisor Melgar's district, I wish to express my support for the Green Mirror cannabis retail use shop. It will bring jobs and economic development to the neighborhood, which we need more of in the Parkside neighborhood following recent closures. I cannot make the Board of Supervisors hearing on April 18 but wanted to express my opinion via written comment. I have cc'ed my partner, Jason, who also lives with me across the street.

Thank you, Adam Bink 2354 18th Ave

--

Sent from Gmail Mobile

From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)

To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)

Subject: FW: Notice of Public Hearing File No.30285

Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 1:13:10 PM

John Bullock

Office of the Clerk of the Board San Francisco Board of Supervisor 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 San Francisco, CA 94102 (415) 554-5184

BOS@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information provided will not be redacted. Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.

From: eric@mfh.ac.nz <Eric@mfh.ac.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 1:09 PM

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing File No.30285

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to inform you that I have received a Notice of Public Hearing regarding File No. 230285, scheduled for Tuesday, April 18, 2023, at 3:00 PM. Unfortunately, I will be unable to attend the hearing due to a previously planned travel commitment.

I regret that I will not be able to participate in the hearing and provide my input on this matter. However, I would like to request that my concerns and comments regarding this issue be taken into consideration.

I am deeply invested in the community and have a vested interest in the outcome of this hearing. I would appreciate it if you could please keep me informed of any updates or decisions made

regarding File No. 230285.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration.

Sincerely,

Eric Teng

821 TARAVAL St APT A, San Francisco, CA, 94116